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FACE COVERINGS  

NO LONGER REQUIRED IN COURT 

 
SAN BERNARDINO, CA─ Effective Monday, March 7, 2022, face 
coverings are no longer required in any court location, though strongly 
recommended per the recent updates from the California Department of 
Public Health Guidance for the Use of Face Coverings dated February 28, 
2022, and Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-5-22 dated February 28, 
2022. 
 
As a reminder, do not come into any court location if you have tested 
positive to COVID-19, have been recently exposed to someone with 
COVID-19, feeling ill with COVID related symptoms, or have been asked to 
quarantine by a healthcare professional.  
 
Members of the public are encouraged to frequently check SBSC’s website 

(www.sb-court.org), social media accounts (Twitter and Facebook), and 

designated COVID-19 page (www.sb-court.org/covid-19) for the latest 

services available to the public.   

For media inquiries, contact Julie Van Hook Communication and Public 
Affairs Officer, courts-pio@sbcourt.org.  
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